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ACROSS THE 
CAMPUS  
SPOTLIGHTS 
 

 

New Additions to our School Garden 

 

ACROSS THE 
CAMPUS 

SPOTLIGHTS 

DON’T MISS OUT ON 

THESE UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

We have added a compost bin and a rain barrel to our school garden!   Both will enhance our 

Horticulture and Ecology lab. 
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Across the Campus Spotlights 

Engaging Lessons & Learning…The Evergreen Academy Way 

 First Graders Learn About Sound During Visit to Soundbridge 

As a complement to our sound and light unit in 
science, we went to Soundbridge, the education 
department at the Seattle Symphony. Students 
learned about how sound is made through 
vibrations and identified what vibrated on 
different instruments. Students were 
encouraged to play various instruments as well 
as complete a STEM activity where they had to 
create their own instruments!  It was a great 
morning in Seattle!  Thanks to the many parents 
who volunteered to make this event so 
successful! 
 



October 2, 2015                                                                 EVERGREEN ACADEMY NEWS                                                                         

3 
 

 

Looking ahead… 

 
Seahawks Monday 
The Seahawks are on Monday Night Football on October 5th.  Show your support of our beloved 
football team by wearing your best Seahawks gear to school on Monday!   
 
Fall Fundraisers 
We have two school fundraisers planned for October.  Our very popular Cougar Mountain 
Cookie Dough sale and new this year, Yankee Candles!  Both offer a wonderful selection of 
items that make great gifts for family and friends.  Be sure to check your child’s Friday folder in 
the coming weeks for sales brochures and orders forms. 

 
Professional Development Day 
School will not be in session on Friday, October 16th so that our faculty may participate in their 
first professional development day of the school year.  Camp will be available for students at a 
cost of $50 for the day.  A registration form will be sent home with students in Friday folders 
next week. 

 
Picture Days 
Representatives from Lifetouch will be on our campus October 19th and 20th to take individual 
student and class group pictures.  Students have privileged dress on Monday, October 19th for 
their individual photos and everyone must wear their best uniforms on Tuesday, October 20th 
for class pictures.  Grade level teachers will notify parents of their class picture day schedule 
prior to these events.  

 
Volunteers Needed for OPT Event 
Our annual OPT Pumpkin Carving and Trunk or Treat event will take place on October 28th and 
your help is needed to make this evening a success!  Please look for a flyer in your child’s Friday 
folder today with information on how to sign up to volunteer.  Thank you. 
 
 


